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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

 

As a registered Democrat, I am writing to express my opposition to House Bill 3075, 

which modifies the firearm permit provisions of Ballot Measure 114 (2022). I 

understand the goal to improve public safety; however, I believe that this law is 

misguided at best and will disproportionately impact vulnerable groups such as the 

LGBTQ+, disabled, poor, and other marginalized groups when they attempt to legally 

purchase a firearm, especially during uncertain times like right now. The focus should 

be on addressing the root causes that lead to gun violence rather than making it even 

more difficult for law-abiding citizens to exercise a right, especially those who are 

historically marginalized. We need clear, fair, and consistent laws that are easy 

understand and follow.  

 

Thank you. 

 


